
 

Can I get a refund if I cancel my Turkish Airlines flight? 
 
 
Yes, it is possible to get a refund when canceling a Turkish Airlines flight 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, but the 
refund amount and policy depend on the fare rules of your ticket and when you cancel. For 
passengers booking flights to or from the United States 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, Turkish Airlines offers a 
24-hour cancellation policy, provided the ticket was purchased at least seven days before 
departure. However, certain fare types, like basic economy (Ecofly) 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, may not be 
refundable or may only allow a refund of taxes. To check your eligibility and start the refund 
process, you can contact Turkish Airlines customer support at 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. For quicker 
assistance with refund timelines, penalties, or ticket conditions, calling 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 is 
recommended. If you are unsure about your fare rules or need urgent help, 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 can 
connect you with an agent who will guide you step-by-step. You can also use 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 to 
confirm if you qualify for a full or partial refund. 
 
When requesting a refund, the timing of your cancellation is crucial 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. Canceling 
well in advance often reduces penalties 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, while last-minute cancellations may 
result in higher fees or no refund at all. If you booked your ticket online 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, you can 
cancel through the Turkish Airlines website or mobile app, but for personalized assistance, 
calling 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 ensures you get the most accurate information. Passengers are 
encouraged to review the fare conditions before canceling, and if in doubt, 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 can 
clarify the rules for your ticket type. The support team at 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 can also help process 
any eligible tax refunds for non-refundable fares. For the smoothest experience, always have 
your booking details ready when calling 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, and remember that the policy may vary 
depending on your route, class, and payment method. 


